
	

	

 

January 30, 2018 

 
National Highway Traffic Safety Administration 
1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE 
Washington, DC 20590  
1-888-327-4236 
 
 
 

We have realized our address in your data base is the old address for our business. We 
will like to update this information.  This information is as follows: 

 
Old Address 

Vanderhall Motor: 10808 S 300 W 
 Works Inc.  South Jordan, UT 84095-4043 
    United States 
    (801) 949-5060 
 
New Address 

Vanderhall Motor: 1955 Ironton Blvd 
Works Inc.  Provo, UT 84606 

    United States 
    (801) 949-5060 
        

 
 
 Should you require any additional information, please feel free to contact me at (801) 
896-9116. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Teresa Shepherd 
Chief Operating Officer 

 

Vanderhall Motor Works, Inc. 
1955 Ironton Blvd, Provo, UT 84606 

Phone: (801) 319-2412 

www.vanderhallUSA.com	


